
The children of Longhoughton CofE Primary School had a 

sponsored run on Red Nose Day 2022.  Some parents came 

to watch the children and cheer them on with several adults 

(and pets) joining in with the children.  The PFA provided 

oranges for the children 

to give them energy 

boosts throughout the 

run.  As if that wasn’t 

enough, the whole school 

also did an additional 

Sport Relief activity - 

KS2 children had an 

outdoor circuits session and EYFS and KS1 children had a 

dance lesson!  In total we ran an incredible 344 kilometres 

(the same distance as going from Longhoughton to 

Birmingham) and raised a staggering £1,323.44.   

 


